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McClenagan, Laura

From: Ross Huber <rossisnow@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 3:09 PM
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Concerns with Cannabis Program Letter
Attachments: Concerns About The Planning Commission Letter.pdf

Dear Supervisors, 
 
In regard to the December 16h, 2021 letter from the planning commission labeled: "Concerns with Cannabis 
Program" please see my comments attached while considering the impacts of this letter. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Ross Huber 
Garberville 
 


